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On November 2-3, a National Blessing Education Seminar for new members was successfully held in 

Bolivia. The event was organized jointly by the Hyojeong Academy, HJ Team, and CARP Center, 

bringing together 16 young people from five Bolivian cities: La Paz, Cochabamba, Santa Cruz, Tarija, 

and Sucre. 

 

Regional President, Kim Dong-woo, delivered a message emphasizing the importance of living centered 

on Heavenly Parent and True Parents, where he emphasized the importance of learning from the 

sacrificial love and dedication shown by True Parents for humanity's salvation. He also encouraged 

people to embody these values in their personal lives to help fulfill their vision for the world. 

 

 
 

During the two-day seminar, new members gained a deep understanding of the "Formula Course and Life 

of Faith," followed by lectures on the meaning and preparation process for the Marriage Blessing. 

 

Participants gained valuable experiences through various educational programs and self-reflection 

sessions, where they discussed and contemplated how to implement True Parents' teachings in their daily 

lives. 

 

As a result of the seminar, three new members committed to participating in a six-month training course, 

taking an important first step toward making a positive impact on Bolivia and local communities through 

faith education for the Marriage Blessing. Following the successful completion of this seminar, the 

Family Federation of Bolivia shared their goals for national victory in unity with the Only Begotten 

Daughter True Mother, pledging their utmost effort for the victory of entering Cheonwon Gung Cheon Il 

Sanctum in 2025. 

 

 

 


